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Acoustic Survey Program
Thus far in the 2022 season, the Herring Science Council has conducted 11 acoustic surveys. There have been 8 surveys in Scots Bay with another planned for Sunday September 18, 2022. On German Bank/Seal Island there have been 3 surveys conducted, with another 3 planned.
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Tagging Program
The tagging program has been very successful this year, with over 17,000 tags applied to live fish since June 2022. There are 3 full time taggers and 2 part time taggers that board separate commercial purse seiners. Tags are applied to both spawning and feeding herring within the Bay of Fundy, as well as the Scotian Shelf.
Oceanographic Sampling
The oceanographic sampling program started in 2017 and have been collecting data consistently on the spawning grounds during surveys. The 2022 field season is the 6th year of data collection.
Thus far in 2022 the Herring Science Council has obtained 19 plankton samples from the herring spawning grounds Scots Bay and German Bank. These samples will be sorted for herring larvae, then measured by the Herring Science Council to estimate spawning wave timing. The samples are also used to ground truth the acoustic data by collecting invertebrates that inhabit surface waters.
There have been 9 CTD casts conducted, down to a depth of at least 30m to assess temperature, salinity and stratification trends at the spawning grounds as the season progresses. 
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Location Survey Date

Scots Bay #1 2022-05-29

Scots Bay #2 2022-06-12

Scots Bay #3 2022-06-26

Scots Bay #4 2022-07-10

Scots Bay #5 2022-07-26

Scots Bay #6 2022-08-07

Scots Bay #7 2022-08-21

Scots Bay #8 2022-09-05

German Bank #1 2022-08-14

German Bank #2 2022-08-28

German Bank #3 2022-09-11

Seal Island #1 2022-08-14

Seal Island #2 2022-08-28

Seal Island #3 2022-09-11
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